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Gist of the programme : Higher education is undergoing massive changes and reformations in the 
light of globalization with the aim to make it globally competitive. The problem of quality, expansion and 
inclusion are some of the significant challenges in front of us as the stakeholders of education system. 
Various commissions and committees of the experts have suggested necessary measures in this regard. 

. 

 

 The need of the hour is to provide with necessary policy inputs and effective implementation thereof at all 
level.  At the same time documentation of all work plays a major role in tracking the progress. 
Documentation also proves to be torchlight for other institutes. This workshop was in the same direction. 
Core theme of the brainstorming session was to discuss the format of documenting best practices as 
suggested by NAAC. 

 

Program started with the registration and warm welcome of the participants. Total 20 participants were 
registered for the brainstorming session. After tea/coffee, session started by chorus prayer. Dr.R.M.Patel 



gave an overview of the session. Dr. K.H.Yadav, IQAC co coordinator, A.G.Teachers College started the 
discussion by showing her power point presentation. Each slide of the ppt was displayed-explained and 
discussed.  

 

The core theme of the ppt was the format of documenting best practices. Meaning of best practices, its 
significance and documentation format was covered during the ppt show. Participants were given the 
handouts of ppt. After the show, topic was kept open for discussion. Few best practices existing in various 
colleges were narrated. The idea exchange program was fruitful as all participants got convinced for 
documenting their best practice in the prescribed format. It was further decided that second phase of 
program should be conducted and they will submit a copy of best practice. Light refreshment was served and 
enjoyed by all participants. Certificate distribution was done with a commitment of meeting again in March 
2014 for the second phase. 

 

Vote of thanks  : Dr. S.C. Thakkar, associate professor, M.N.Shukla College of Education. 

 


